
Marina Berths
Start living your new lifestyle at Copper Cove Marina!
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The Copper Cove Marina complex, 
comprises essentially of two 
separate marinas – Commercial and 
Recreational.

The Commercial, lies within the 
breakwaters and adjacent the 
entrance channel, and provides 
secure, heavy duty, mooring, for 
commercial vessels up to 20 metres. 
Commercial berths are available to 
lease. Current tenants include prawn 
and crab boats and other vessels.

The Recreational, lies within the 
inner Harbour, and provides safe 
protected mooring for recreational 
vessels with berths ranging in size 
from 10m – 17.5m. Recreational 
berths are available for sale and/or 
short term rental.

As demand increases, future 
expansion plans may allow for 
further recreational berths in 
front of the tavern and apartment 
complexes, including short stay for 
visiting crafts.

*pending new releases

Wallaroo Commercial & Recreational Marina

Marina Berth Sales (Recreational)

Berth Size

10 (32.8FT) x 4.5 m

17.5 (55.8FT) x 5.6 m

Location

B arm - Last remaining titled B Arm Berth*

Further B Arm Berths available for long or short term rental.

D arm

Pictured: Recreational Marina
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For more information, visit coppercovemarina.com.au
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